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Aoife Brennan

To: 'pat.boyle@fingal.ie'; 'Fionnuala.may@fingal.ie'
Subject: Item 74231 Lucan, Palmerstown North  Clondalkin ACM

Dear Mr Pat Boyle and Ms Fionnuala May,  

The members of the Lucan Area Committee at their meeting on 22nd February 2022 passed the following Question 
74231 

An invite was sent to Fingal County Council following a March 2021 motion of this committee pertaining to the Silver 
Bridge and the Liffey Valley Monitoring Committee.  To date no reply has been received. 

If this motion is passed a letter outlining the Members' sentiments will issue to Fingal County Council.   The letter 
will also refer to previous correspondence. 

 
 
 
Kind Regards 
Aoife Brennan 
 
Staff Officer 
Central Management Unit  
Land Use, Planning and Transportation Department (LUPT) 
South Dublin County Council, County Hall, Tallaght,Dublin 24 
abrennan@sdublincoco.ie  
T+353 1 4149294  www.sdcc.ie  
 
LUPT is committed to the Council’s Customer Service Action Plan and Citizen’s Charter for 
a standard of excellence in public service. 
 
 


